
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Catch-up Friday 7th July 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Federation Production - Rockin’ Robin Hood (Eagles and Woodpeckers) 
 
We are really looking forward to our production this week.  It is coming along nicely with lots of singing 
around the school.  The children have worked really hard with Karl.  We really need all the children at 
all four performances.  If, for any reason your child will not be there, please can you email the enquiries 
email address so that we can ensure staff are aware.  The children need to be back for 5.20pm for the 
evening performances.  Tickets are being issued today.  Please email enquiries about ticket queries as 
classroom staff are not involved in this. 
 
Please ensure consent forms have been returned for travel between schools during the day.  Puffins 
will be going to see the dress rehearsal on Tuesday morning. 
 
Costumes  
 
We would ask that children in Eagles and Woodpeckers bring the following ‘costumes’ into school on 
Monday 10th June ready for the dress rehearsal on Tuesday 11th June.   
 
Eagles need to wear greys and blacks 
Woodpeckers need to wear greys and blacks 
 
If your child is a principle in the production, please can they wear greys and blacks and Karl will 
provide any additional costumes they need. 
 
Homework 
 
No further homework is being sent out.  Please continue to read with your children regularly.  Home 
reading books will be collected in the week of Monday 17th July. 
 
End of Term Books Home 
 
Please can you send your child with a named plastic bag to take home their books from this year.  We 
will begin to send these home during the coming week. 
 
PTFA News 
 

We look forward to seeing you all this weekend at our PTFA Summer Fete.  It is held on Shepeau 
Stow School Field, from 12-4pm.  TODAY is your last opportunity to book VIP pass at the advanced 
purchase price of £12 per child, please book via info@ghssptfa.co.uk 
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We would like to invite you to our last committee meeting of the year.  It will be a round up of this 
year’s figures and looking forward to next year’s events.   The meeting will take place at Shepeau 
Stow School at 6pm and will last no more than one hour. 
 
 
Other Diary Dates and Reminders 
 

11 & 12 July  Federation Production (Years 2,3 4, 5 & 6)  

19 July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 2pm 

Year 6 families only 

21 July Last day of the Summer Term Normal hours 

6 September First day of Term 1  

 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Alison Buddle 
Executive Headteacher. 

 


